





Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year and hope that you had an enjoyable Christmas. The children have all returned to school with smiles and have enjoyed sharing news of what they have been doing over the holidays. We are all ready for the new term with lots of new learning taking place.



Mrs Alison Ranson who has been our Chair of Governors for many years has made the hard and sad decision to leave her role. We would like to thank her for her many years of hard work and dedication at WIS and for her role as a critical friend.

We would like to welcome Mrs Penny Du Sautoy who has taken on the role. Many of you will know Penny who has had three children, two of whom have already attended WIS and are now at BJS. Her third child is now in Year 2 so Penny has a good understanding of the ethos and values of WIS and how the school works. We wish her every success in her new role and in school we are all very much looking forward to working with Penny and the rest of the governing body. At this present time, we are also looking for new Governors to join our team. If this is something you are interested in please in the first instance contact the school office.

Kind Regards

Tina Lagdon Head Teacher

Aladdin Pantomime Performance

On Monday we have a treat for all the children with a performance of Aladdin by M&M Theatrical Productions. M&M entertain the children each year in school with their performances which involve singing, dancing and having fun and this year they will be telling the story of Aladdin. Thank you to everyone who has paid already, but if you have not yet paid please can you do so either via sQuid or by sending the cash in (in a named envelope).

Extended Services

Can we kindly ask that anyone with outstanding invoices for Term 3 to settle these as soon as possible. Please contact the school office if you would like to make a booking.







Lunchtime Supervisor

We require a lunchtime supervisor working 12 noon until 1pm. This will be to support a child during the lunchtime session. If you are interested in this position and would like further information please ring the school office. In addition to this we are looking for a lunchtime supervisor who can cover when there is sickness or a need for additional cover. Again, please contact the school office if you are interested in this position.

Child Tax Free Vouchers

Please can we politely remind you that child tax free vouchers are only to be used for extended services and not school trips or events in school.

National Online Safety

We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.

This week we have attached a guide about "New Devices".

Next Week

Monday	Pantomime – Aladdin – 9.30 am
	Dodgeball 3 pm until 4.15 pm
Tuesday	Strings Tuition
Friday	Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if they are sharing)

Enclosures: -

- Letter from West Northamptonshire Council Public Health Team relating to the ongoing winter infections.
- Information regarding Child Criminal Exploitation which Northamptonshire Police would like us to share with you all.